
23/04/2021 

MR Mark Tripet 
49 Pemberton RD 
Lisarow NSW 2250 
mark.tripet@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

I write in support of the proposed development at 28 Fisher Road. Dee Why.

I have reviewed the documents as lodged with Council and believe this development is 
important to the quality of life many residents of the Northern Beaches.

Its purpose to provide socially conscious housing for local residents is a vital resource and 
place of protection for vulnerable person. The design is a definite enhancement to the local 
street scape of both Fisher Road and Francis Street.

It is clear that serious effort has been made to minimise impact on the neighbouring properties 
and as such, it is fair to say this is a responsible and attractive development. Accordingly, I 
support this development.
Thankyou 
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Subject: Online Submission


